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This bill is amazing. Restoring the local communities with the tools they deem best to 

manage populations is a great way to go. This allows for odfw to manage 

seasons/limits where counties are allowing harvest. Adding this tool for hounds back 

to the odfw resource list could serve to help mule deer populations that are 

decreasing.  

 

I support this in a big way.  

 

Thank you for taking a step in the right direction!  


